
Scholarship for Music Camps 
 
 Each year the Bay Band Boosters offer a unique opportunity for several Bay School instrumental 
music students to attend a camp with a scholarship through the Rowland Hosmer Music Camp 
Scholarships.  These awards are available to students in the instrumental music program and based solely 
on merit, not on academics or need.  This year the amount of $ 1500.00 is available to be divided among 
the students selected by the Bay School Instrumental Music Directors and Boosters. 
 We hope you will encourage your student to consider a summer music camp experience.   We 
have supplied a partial list of camps that are in state and out of state to each of the band directors to be 
given to any child or parent interested in the camps.  You may also look in the band hall at the Middle 
School and High School for the latest listings.  There are camps out there for everyone! 
 

To apply for the scholarships, the student must: 
 

� Submit an application to the camp of their choice and pay any applicable deposits, keeping a 
copy of the application. 

� Complete the application for the Roland Hosmer Summer Camp Scholarship. 
� Mail the application, with the copy of the summer camp application to: 
    Bay High School 

Attention: Fran Magus - Scholarships  
29230 Wolf Road 
Bay Village, OH  44140 
(440) 617-7412 

Mrs. Magus must receive both completed forms no later than April 30, 2010. 

 

The recipients of these summer scholarships will be announced at the Spring Concerts.   
The Scholarship money will be sent to the specific camp to be attended.  This is a great 

opportunity for you child to enhance his/her playing ability and to enjoy camp! 
 You will need to apply to the camp of your choice by the date required by the specific camp and 
remit any deposits required.  The scholarship monies awarded will pay for at least a portion of the camp 
tuition and will be sent directly to the camp.  If the amount awarded and the portion remitted by the parent 
is more than the camp tuition, a refund will be sent by the camp to the parent.  Good Luck!  
 
 
 


